
Mrs. Glauser

I will be your child’s speech-language pathologist this year. I earned my bachelor’s degree in speech-language pathology 

from Michigan State University and my master’s degree from Wayne State University. I hold my Certificate of Clinical 

Competency from the American Speech Language and Hearing Association, a Pennsylvania Teacher of the Speech and 

Hearing Impaired Certificate, and I am a licensed Speech Language Pathologist in Pennsylvania.

This year we are going to explore your child’s speech and language goals through a variety of activities. I am hoping you 
spend a short amount of time each week discussing their sessions with them in order to maximize success. If your child 
is working to improve articulation skills, it is helpful to practice multiple times per week for 5-10 minutes. If your child 
is working to improve language skills, try to incorporate language concepts into your everyday routines at home. Please 
reach out if you have any questions!

This is my 13th year at Bridge Valley

I love being a speech-language 
pathologist

Born and raised in Michigan

My husband and I have 2 children, 
Levi (8) and Noah (5)

Hobbies: traveling, baking, tennis, 
summers at the beach, spending time 
with friends and family

Audra Glauser, M.A., CCC-SLP

Bridge Valley
Monday 8:00-12:00
Tuesday 8:00-3:35
Wednesday 8:00-3:35

(267) 893-3732

AGlauser@cbsd.org


